
YOU CAN’T HIDE THAT
Cold Spring Elementary School

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! Please see below for
important weekly updates.  Regular PAWS communication will resume on Sunday.

MCPS School Year Calendar Survey
Annually, as part of Board of Education (Board) Policy IDA, School Year Calendar, we
prepare the school year calendar for the next school year. The superintendent’s final
recommendation will be discussed for the Board’s adoption at its business meeting on
Tuesday, December 6, 2022. Currently, the four proposed scenarios are available for
public feedback at the following website:
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/mainstory/story/681912/School-Calendar/

Then, please complete the MCPS Calendar Survey which will be open from November
17th through 30th using this link.

Reminder! Last week for Helping Hands Donations!

Cold Spring Community,

Here is a friendly reminder that this is the FINAL WEEK to donate to Cold Spring's Helping
Hands program. The gifts must be brought into Cold Spring (or dropped at the Winn
residence - 12416 Copenhaver Terrace) by THIS FRIDAY December 2nd.

If you have questions about which gift wishes still need to be fulfilled, please refer to the
sign up genius circulated by your child's room parents.

All gifts will be transported to the Salvation Army in Germantown on Saturday morning
December 3rd. If you would like to volunteer to help with gift transportation (especially if
you have a spacious vehicle!), or if you have any questions about the program, please
contact Aidan Winn at aidankwinn@gmail.com

Thank you all so much for your generosity! Happy Holidays!
Aidan Winn
2022 Helping Hands Chair

https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/mainstory/story/681912/School-Calendar/
https://novisurvey.net/ns/TakeSurveyPage.aspx?s=1f7bb878a23e4fea80be6f628297e4c1&tsid=f7e6bf2b8d0d48828422a6e0fc4707dc&c=en-US
mailto:aidankwinn@gmail.com
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There is Still Time to Order Student Pictures

It’s Not Too Late to Order
Your

2022 Fall School Portraits
----------------------------------------------------------
But Hurry…Deadlines are Approaching Fast!
----------------------------------------------------------

Ordering is EASY!
Click Here to Order

then Enter your Access Key from your proof

Or you can simply scan the QR code on your proof.

Questions?  Call us at (800)869-9515 x112

Classic Photography & Imaging

News from the PTA

Calling all Cold Spring Student Artists!

All students are invited to participate in the National PTA sponsored Reflections Arts
Contest. This program allows our students to express themselves through their gifts &
talents in the ARTS! Top 3 entries from each category and each level (primary K-2 and
intermediate 3-5) will advance to the county level competition. County winners advance
to the state level and state winners advance to the nationals. This is a great opportunity!
We had several Cold Spring students win awards at the County level last year. Students
may enter their original work in one or more of the following categories: Dance
choreography, film production, literature, music composition, photography, and visual
arts. This year's theme is "Show Your Voice". Entries are due December 5th.

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclassicphotographyimagingorders.onlinephotocart.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ckay_p_matthews%40mcpsmd.org%7C18001296ec454708620008dac9815a7d%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C1%7C638043854656232389%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5M85ZTQ5Izurgu1gUvheBW%2BhRXzb6m4%2FYo%2F2ka%2B38ek%3D&reserved=0
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Please see attached general guidelines and rules sheet for details.

If you'd like to enter, please send an email to parastoo@hotmail.com and you will
receive further instructions. All submissions are digital.

Calendar Updates:

● November 30th - 4th Grade Field Trip to National Museum of the
American Indian

● December 1st - PTA Reflection Entries Due
● December 2nd - Grade 3 Assembly “Write to Left”

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Furl4609.membershiptoolkit.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DQw7S0K1StYk3jcQOFVF3nQSaYoZw4cF0m05fzSYQL1llXeIG4Z-2BIWOoTsynVCh2dzMUdzM66LlK1oiIvW-2BjksdeOP-2BHVFDlgxQ4hdbdaVghQiq8bnH-2BT8bepP7e3ZEsFWy0w_-2B8U3saH9uHKGZR0jGbnM45WK0eBbDHAsO-2B-2BhuzD1r8yP3CNNn2x2Ag-2Feau3YMBBTFGlhHB67pFsi8hU99G5bciHwDYk0t1ETbCH8A-2B3b6VqXq6blTxgBDt6YAGzbQn9jpCJPsWpISo5nFKUIivADc0dWBK5t6zYE1SeDweM5luc9R-2B5BH2dua305EPia4L-2BAHEdW1tyLC2-2FMEAy3rXPO99Iq7zlqPiBjYtUxDGXWGcqQfhbhkrNRSBtGf68ovZojaxyvc6RvI3l9-2BUEwFA710TW8LIiiRABx0zJJSrBGkm2zKuO0JdJIqc8HMoXXASv0SEESlaT3yl8Qrmjh430gigpq-2F2btCyKQ2dEpTy7H5THtzSJRjdUILq7xj-2BIisjRT&data=05%7C01%7CNatalie_M_Hambrecht%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce13decc86277417561a708dabff7e1ed%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638033368654274963%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8y7jQe3bgbOx6Aa3nsdtlZl3cmtFtNyEmsyAUWM0zsQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Furl4609.membershiptoolkit.com%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DQw7S0K1StYk3jcQOFVF3nQSaYoZw4cF0m05fzSYQL1llXeIG4Z-2BIWOoTsynVCh2dzMUdzM66LlK1oiIvW-2BjksVCFgjN-2BrWn-2B2REw0D5Il8pvOHMW4LAbECHFT-2FlLnQgiJY8KvPkhQs7r3FkrO6kTeg-3D-3DUEGo_-2B8U3saH9uHKGZR0jGbnM45WK0eBbDHAsO-2B-2BhuzD1r8yP3CNNn2x2Ag-2Feau3YMBBTFGlhHB67pFsi8hU99G5bciHwDYk0t1ETbCH8A-2B3b6VqXq6blTxgBDt6YAGzbQn9jpCJPsWpISo5nFKUIivADc0dWBK5t6zYE1SeDweM5luc9R-2B5BH2dua305EPia4L-2BAOSjM4m4Gm-2F8-2F2vOOYoiypraBs1fhNxlB-2F-2BrunUBOBaz6xmLy4SZeRriCw3GCIyR2E5itZO0Gn8IDHR9Cn3dSrIkIQp-2F3Jv3gNDZd45Kk6GkQuZdx6-2FeMUszQGQMHXpywDebpNSOH0hkUtmEv6U6ZoqvdVNf1GH5zdsXRphf8hv4gnRAil3SpfoMluSIGIZom&data=05%7C01%7CNatalie_M_Hambrecht%40mcpsmd.org%7Ce13decc86277417561a708dabff7e1ed%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638033368654274963%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ykikA6WEfyVlCSTY2H9Ty78%2Fjz1Jh2VMQlt%2BswS%2B5W4%3D&reserved=0

